
 
 

 
   SPEAKI NG THE TRUTH IN LOV E  |  SING ING CH RI ST -HO NOR ING MUS IC  |  W ORSH IPIN G IN SPI RIT &TRUTH  

 

 

 
1800 West Hwy 190                                                                                                                             www.nsbc-fh.org  

Nolanville, Texas 76559                                                                                                 Office:  254-690-NSBC (6722)                                                                                                                                           

H O M E   O F   N O R T H S I D E   B A P T I S T   A C A D E M Y  

September 25, 2023 

 

 

Dear Pastor, 

 

Thank you for taking the time out of your extremely busy schedule to review the material of the 

Brian Yeager family. The Yeager’s are a solid young family both growing up in Christian homes 

and served in solid churches. They are well prepared as they both attended a Biblical sound 

college, which prepared them for service. They have been serving faithfully as teachers in our 

Academy along with several ministries in our church. They have a servant’s heart to reach others 

using their God-given abilities. 

 

We are excited about the Yeager’s shared vision to be sent out from our church to plant several 

churches around Central Texas. We already are surveying several cities that need a gospel 

preaching church in their community. 

 

Pastor, I am whole heartedly recommending the Yeager’s to you and your church for a meeting 

to present their burden and ministry with the prospect of support. I believe there will be much 

fruit from the Lord as we partner together with the Yeager’s in this God-given opportunity. 

 

 
 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Pastor Adam Garber 

 

 

 

 


